22104

21222 3 Hours / 70 Marks

Seat No.

15 minutes extra for each hour

Instructions : (1) All Questions are *compulsory*.

- (2) Answer each next main Question on a new page.
- (3) Figures to the right indicate full marks.
- (4) Mobile Phone, Pager and any other Electronic Communication devices are not permissible in Examination Hall.

10

1. Attempt any FIVE of the following :

- (a) Define the term : Electronic Waste.
- (b) What are the full forms of EQ, IQ and SQ ?
- (c) State the hardships taken by Shiva's family to overcome the difficult times.
- (d) Explain the importance of wearing helmet while riding a two-wheeler.
- (e) State the views of JRD Tata about a leader.
- (f) State the views of Mohammad Ali about success.
- (g) Describe the preparation stage of Christiano Ronaldo.

2. Attempt any THREE of the following :

- (a) Summarize the contribution of JRD Tata as a philanthropist.
- (b) Justify the statement : 'He 'Gurmeet Singh is like God'.
- (c) Summarize the suggestions given by the author to make one's life remarkable.
- (d) State the qualities of Arunima that touched your heart.

12

3. Attempt any THREE of the following :

- (a) Develop a dialogue between mother and daughter about excessive use of cell phone (8 to 10 dialogues).
- (b) Develop a dialogue between bank manager and customer regarding opening a new account [8 to 10 dialogues].
- (c) Write a paragraph on Town life versus country life [75 words].
- (d) Write a paragraph on 'My Favourite Book' [75 words].

4. Attempt any THREE of the following :

- (a) (i) Save Money
 - (ii) Take a rest
 - (iii) Break a record
 - (iv) Make progress
- (b) Replace the underlined words with correct word and rewrite the sentences :
 - (i) I clean my teeth early <u>mourning</u>.
 - (ii) The <u>wether</u> is usually nice.
 - (iii) Our apartment is on the second <u>flore</u>.
 - (iv) I am going out after <u>diner</u>.
- (c) Write the meaning of the following idioms and make sentence of your own :
 - (i) An iron will
 - (ii) Speak of the devil
- (d) Choose the correctly spelt word from the following :
 - Schedule (i) (1) (2)Schedull (3) Shedule (ii) (1) Complitely (2)Completely (3) Completelly (iii) (1) Letter (2)Leter (3) Lettar (iv) (1) Fifteen (2)Fiften (3) Fiftene

12

22104

- (e) Change the voice :
 - (i) Open the door.
 - (ii) Some boys were helping the wounded man.
 - (iii) The company purchased a new property.
 - (iv) I trained a dog.

5. (A) Attempt any TWO of the following :

- (a) As a student co-ordinator, draft a welcome speech for the paper presentation competition organised by your department.
- (b) Draft a speech to introduce the chief guest for the first year induction programme organised by your institute.
- (c) The sports events organised by your institute have come to on end. As a sports Incharge, give vote of thanks.

(B) Change into Indirect Speech :

- (a) He said, "What a beautiful picture it is !"
- (b) "German is easy to learn" she said.

6. Attempt any TWO of the following :

(A) Do as directed :

- (i) English is <u>a</u> language of <u>an</u> people of England (Rewrite the sentence using the correct article in place of the underlined article).
- (ii) <u>as</u> you invite, <u>as</u> I will come (Rewrite the sentence using the correct conjunctions in place of the underlined conjunctions).
- (iii) The land was ploughed <u>in</u> the farmer <u>in</u> the help of a tractor.(Rewrite the sentence using the correct prepositions in place of the underlined prepositions).

4

12

22104

8

[4 of 4]

(B) Read the following passage and answer the questions given below :

Out forest are important source of natural, wealth covering one fifth of the country's land area. They supply timber for the railways, house building and furniture making. They also supply the fuel for cooking and bamboo for paper making. Medicinal herbs also come from the forests.

In the olden days our wise men and philosophers had their 'Ashrams' in the forests. These Ashrams were centrers of knowledge and learning. Unfortunately forests were ruthlessly cut down in the past few years. While the forests are disappearing the demand for timber is growing. We must therefore, protect and develop our forests. "Vana Mahotsava" is a most important step in this direction. It is observed for a week in July every year. During this week lakhs of saplings are planted throughout the country. This is being done to restore our fast disappearing forests.

(i)	For what purpose do we need timber ?	1
(ii)	What do forests supply for paper making ?	1
(iii)	What was the purpose of Ashrams ?	2
(iv)	Why is Vana Mahotsava observed ? How is it observed ?	2

6

6

- (C) Replace the underlined word with correct Preposition and rewrite following sentences :
 - (i) The journal is <u>of</u> the table.
 - (ii) The river is <u>on</u> the bridge.
 - (iii) He will travel <u>on</u> train.
 - (iv) I am younger <u>for</u> my brother.

(D) Replace the underlined words with correct preposition and rewrite following sentences :

N.R. Narayana Murthy was born <u>in</u> 20th August, 1946 in the city of Mysore, <u>on</u> Karnataka state of India. His father was a teacher <u>to</u> a high school. Not well off, but the family got along on his meagre earnings, placing a very high premium <u>in</u> education. A quiet child, Narayana Murthy was very sharp. He was considered the most intelligent child <u>on</u> school. As he finished his schooling and went on to graduation, he dreamt of graduation <u>on</u> the Indian Institute of Technology, also known as IIT.